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Ian Patten, Bear Class Governor. Mrs Billington 
I visited the school today to see a Dimensions Learning. 
I was made very welcome by the children and staff.

The afternoon session was started as the children came in from lunch, each child was asked how they were feeling this afternoon, each child was happy and ready to learn.
The lesson focus was on speaking and listening, going wild cross curriculum links, as a whole class they were discussing the 5 senses of animals and matching the senses to the pictures.

The aim was in smaller groups to make a poster about these senses and do a poster with these on, there was 3 groups, 1 discussing snakes, 1 Owls and 1 tigers.
At the end of the lesson each group presented their poster and the information they had found to the rest of the class.
Some of the skills they used were, finding information on the computer, colouring in and cutting out to create their poster.
They all spoke clearly when sharing the information.
I would like to thank all the pupils in Bear class, for making me so welcome and looking forward to my next visit. 
Ian Patten 28.11.2019
